
SOUTHKRN U N I O N GAS COMPANY 

B U R T B U I L D I N G 
EXPLORATION DEPARTMENT 

DALLAS I , TEXAS 

M A N A G E R June 7, 1956 

* t".' 

New Mexico Oi l Conservation Commission 
P. 0. Box 871 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 

Attention: Mr. Warren Mankin 

Gentlemen: 

We w i l l appreciate very much having your approval of 
our application for an unorthodox location on Southern Union Gas 
Company'8 Ji c a r i i l a 3-D to be located in the SE/4 of Section 32, 
T-26N, R-3W, Rio Arriba County, New Mexico. 

We w i l l be finishing up our d r i l l i n g program in this 
particular area shortly and would like to d r i l l this well before 
we move the r i g out of the area. 

Your assistance w i l l be greatly appreciated. 

Yours very truly, 

SOUTHERN UNION GAS COMPANY 
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